
 
 

Littelfuse, Inc. 
8755 West Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 USA 
(773) 628-1000 

 

 

May 16th, 2019 

RE: Littelfuse Obsolescence Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Littelfuse, Inc., while committing to supporting you through a robust supply chain, regrets to 

notify you that due to an unforeseen circumstance with a supply chain partner, part number 98635-01 

is being made obsolete. 

 

We have recently been notified that a legacy molding vendor no longer has the means to support 

production of such a product. As this is a very mature product that has seen sharply declining volumes 

in recent years, Littelfuse is not able to support additional means of production for this product. 

 

Limited quantities of this part are currently in stock and available for purchase, as supplies last. 

Unfortunately, Littelfuse is unable to offer alternative products as effective replacements for this part. 

Please contact your local Littelfuse representative with any additional questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Zacke Naughton 

Global Product Manager 

Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 


